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It’s hard to believe that the school year is almost half over and we are 
entering the holiday season. As you might imagine, this time of year can 
be particularly difficult for families struggling to feed their children 
during school break. If you would like to help, we are running a Reverse 
Advent collection which will go a long way in helping us provide for 
these families.  

 

To get your materials and further information, you can email (see above) 
or call Janice at (813) 382-7065. 

Happy Holidays from all of us at End 68 Hours of Hunger. 

We are very sad to report the 
passing of one of our most 
ardent volunteers, Douglas 
Devaux, Jr. Doug has been 
one of our invaluable 
supporters and will be sorely 
missed. We send our deepest 
condolences to his wife, 
Lilian, who is also one of our 
wonderful volunteers. 
 

 

Many thanks to those of you 
who made donations to End 
68 in his memory, honoring 
his wishes. 

 



 
 
 

 
 
 

 
  
 

 
 
  

Follow us on  

Social Media: 
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Bellamy Condo Holds 4th Annual Food 
Drive for End 68 
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Thank	you	to	all	of	the	residents	at	The	
Bellamy	on	Bayshore	Condominiums	
for	their	generous	monetary	and	food	
donations!!	This	is	the	4th	year	in	a	
row	that	residents	have	held	a	food	
drive	to	support	the	900+	children	we	
serve.	We	are	so	very	grateful	for	this	
ongoing	support!	Thank	you!	This	has	
a	huge	positive	impact	on	these	
children’s	lives!!		

Pictured	is	Front	Desk	Manager,	Rene	
and	Unit	Owner,	Felicia	

 

that 

If you want to know more 
about our organization, 
visit our main web page 
online: 
 
End 68 Hours of Hunger 
 
Or our Tampa Branch 
Page: 
 
End 68 Hours of  Hunger-
Tampa  

Learn More 
About End 68 

Hours of  
Hunger 

 

 

 

This is Jett Tanner! She collects 
food continuously at her condo 
complex and brings food with her 
nearly every week! Here is her 
collection from this week!! 

Thank you, Jett!!  

 

Tampa Food and Allergy Support and 
Education Group 

 

 

 

 

We have a group of children with 
allergies from onions to tomatoes to 
peanuts and more! These children require 
special foods. We want to thank the 
Tampa Food Allergy Support and 
Education Group for their generous and 
continuous donations throughout the year! 
Because of these special donations, we 
are able to feed these children. Thank you 
so much!! 

, 

https://www.end68hoursofhunger.org/
https://www.end68hoursofhunger.org/find-your-community/florida/tampa/
https://www.end68hoursofhunger.org/find-your-community/florida/tampa/
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Tampa 
Woman’s Club 
 

 

 

Metrohm USA 
 

 

 

 

Thank you to Max Willett and the amazing USHealthAdvisors @_maxed.out sales 
team for their generous donation of $14,000! Wow. And what’s truly amazing is that 
this group of 250+ sales agents raised this at a sales meeting in 2 minutes time. We 
are so very grateful for your generosity and for your ongoing support of our mission! 

 

 

Cousins Properties 
 

 

 

 

Thank you to Cousins 
Properties for hosting the 
second annual food drive in 
honor of back to school! And 
thank you to Jillian Tahan and 
the Cousins’ team for both food 
and monetary donations! These 
donations have a huge positive 
impact on children’s lives! 
Thank you!! 

 

 

Thank you to Metrohm 
USA for their donation of 
10000 lentil meals!! Also, 
thanks to Ron Leder of the 
Glen Fox Band for 
picking them up and 
delivering them to the 
pantry! 

 

Max Willett and 
USHealthAdvisors 

 

 

 

 

This is Sophia from the 
Tampa Woman’s Club! She 
brought over a truckload full 
of food today!! And brought 
more the next day! Thank 
you, Sophia! 

 

 

Thank you to Jessica Thiel, 
her daughter, and her friends 
for packaging Halloween 
candy into bags for us. 
 
Special thanks to the 
CrossFit Boys group at St. 
Mary’s and their parents for 
donating Halloween candy 
to the main pantry. 

https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.instagram.com%2F_u%2F_maxed.out%3Ffbclid%3DIwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTAAAR36dPNtxO4IwRCmU6rYT1sKMi2rC7CfO1utUsiM2L8-Vm8bUPzYlMl9dc4_aem_npgXXHLpX9IHx7YdAZTZ1g&h=AT3GnMjGgkkNvqr6HQyfyZKKoJgnlgTU9VZn3kM_HSSQD9lqEznfn4fVqgD-SRFifcbspB1ei35LG1kPOL-dsxWzuL5VSuSzD4v7-8SCUXtoijhoWobEXxDQ2qP-eu4dq14d7PJSr6ymh580gEP0Kf0&__tn__=-UK-R&c%5B0%5D=AT10Hlic0O7rnAH2uq3KpYGSITzrSEY6zHS9ODk-F39VRr3vxGeWu7aAD-ZEQQWJ5Ya7yHWLwS0_aCl5GLfbq4vgbkUfc8LK3cWrn8aXZ8759hR5euCrzMEMEiXBtLzrMx-i1506jthssd_2KwDLOK56kq1XF1RPjyrdS2oie9k2upTaBfaHEe6HxDj_ZVpIrHW_UjNc65g6UGCwjVYFWNez4w


  

Bristol-Myers Squibb has a 
policy where their employees 
can elect to donate their 
Service Anniversary/ 
Retirement Award to an 
organization of their choice. 
Patricia Savage elected to 
donate to End 68 Hours of 
Hunger! Thank you, 
Patricia!! 
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As we count our blessings this 
year, we are glad for all of our 
wonderful donors. We especially 
want to thank the Mary and Bob 
Sierra Family Foundation for their 
extremely generous donation and 
helping us meet the needs of our 
neighbors. 
 

 

Big shout out to residents of 
Allora near Westchase for 
their food drive and these 
kids and their lemonade stand 
to raise funds for End 68. 
These proceeds will go to our 
Bellamy Pantry. 
 

 

Allora 
 

 

 

 

From Aug 11 - Aug 25, a Food Drive was held at Hyde Park United 
Methodist Church to benefit End 68 Hours of Hunger. Church members 
donated a total of 350 filled bags of food and $2,230 in monetary 
donations 

We will want to thank all of the church staff members and volunteers 
again for their efforts in such a successful food drive!! 

 

 

Hyde Park United Methodist Church 
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Thank you, Suncoast Tampa Council for Beta Sigma Phi for the food drive 
benefitting End 68 Hours of Hunger at your recent Mad Hatters Tea. We are 
inspired by your sisterhood and the good you do in our community. Thank you so 
very much for the generous donations of food and money to End 68 Hours of 
Hunger. We are so grateful for your support, especially as we begin another year 
of feeding children in need. A special thanks to Betty Quigley and Lee 
Livingston for your ongoing support of our mission! 

 

Suncoast Tampa Council for 
Beta Sigma Phi 

 

 

 

 

We Love Our 
Volunteers 

 
 

We at End 68 want to give a 
big shout out to our volunteers 
who went right into action 
right before Hurricane Helene. 
Special thanks to Swann 
Pantry volunteers Anna Orr, 
Janice Lackey, Sandy 
Kennedy, Sybil Curtis, Glenna 
Carter, Anne Baldy, and BA 
and Curt Rorebeck for 
packing. Thanks to Anna and 
Don Orr for delivering these 
bags. At our Mendenhall 
Pantry, thanks to Catherine 
Pierre, Hopie DelRio, and 
Vivian Leto for both packing 
and delivering. At Bellamy 
Pantry, thanks go out to Barbi 
Vartanian, Deb Nyland, 
Dianne Muncie, and Sandy 
Kennedy for packing. Big 
thank you to the late Doug 
Devaux and Dianne Muncie 
for delivering these bags.  
 

Thanks to these wonderful 
volunteers, many children did 
not go hungry during this 
storm. 

 

 

 

Meet Our Founder 
 

 

 

 



  

Thank 
You!

Mary & Bob Sierra 
Family Foundation

Target Circle

Community
Foundation 

of Tampa Bay Inc

Coldwell Banker Realty
Cares

Amgen

Tampa Bay Health 
Insurance Advisors LLC

Scott & 
Corrine Harrison

Masonite

Marjorie 
Clark Schine 

Charitable Trust

Tampa Bay 
Lightning Foundation

Mike & 
Alissa DiBlasi

Fortman
 Family Foundation

Scott & Sibyl 
Curtis 

Charitable Fund

Tampa Food Allergy
Support Education

Paul Woodbury

Palma Ceia 
Presbyterian Church

Legacy Congregation of
 Bel-Mar Presbyterian Church

Cooper Family
Charitable Fund

Newcomers of
Northwest

Hillsborough

FastPitch 
Tampa

Community Real 
Estate Services

Hyde Park 
Presbyterian

Hyde Park 
United Methodist Church

USHEALTH Advisors 
Max Willett Sales Team

Jennifer 
Wiley



 
l 
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Palma Ceia Presbyterian Church 
3501 W. San Jose Street 
Tampa, 33629 
every day except Saturday 
 
End 68 Hours of Hunger Pantry 
(Inside Hyde Park Presbyterian Church 
Please call ahead: 813-253-0069) 
1309 W. Swann Ave. 
Tampa, FL 33606 
 
Tanner Paints 
4917 N. Armenia 
Tampa, FL 33603 
Or 
3645 S. Manhattan Ave. 
Tampa, FL 33629 

PDQ 
8730 W. Linebaugh Ave. 
Tampa, FL 33625 
813-864-6760 
 
HOTWORX 
2208 S. Dale Mabry Hwy. 
Tampa, FL 33629 
 
Winn-Dixie 
2100 W. Swann Ave. 
Tampa, FL 33606 
 
 
 

Drop Off Locations 

November/December 2024 

End 68 Hours of Hunger-Tampa 
Advisory Board 

Sibyl Curtis, Leanne Duncan, Sandy Kennedy, Anna Orr, Carol LoCicero, Corrine Harrison, 
Judy Felman, Erin Ulsh, Gail Driscoll, Janice Lackey, Lilian DeVaux, Terri Kirkland 

Use our QR Code 
to donate directly 

to End 68 
through PayPal, 
Credit Card, or 

Debit Card. 
 

Our Amazon 
Wishlist 

https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/UV4XTA72O0U5?ref_=wl_share
https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/UV4XTA72O0U5?ref_=wl_share

